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MEDIA ADVISORY – 2015 OIL AND GAS INSTITUTE 
 

The Oklahoma Corporation Commission’s (OCC) 2015 Oil and Gas Institute will be held October 2 from 

8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at Oklahoma City University’s Meinders School of Business, 2700 McKinley 

Avenue, Oklahoma City.  

 

The Institute is sponsored by the OCC’s Office of Administrative Proceedings, the Oil and Gas 

Conservation Division, the Office of General Counsel, and the Oklahoma Bar Association’s Energy & 

Natural Law Section.  

 

“The conference offers attorneys, energy professionals and anyone interested the opportunity to keep up 

with advancements in technology and other significant changes impacting the industry,” said 

Commissioner Dana Murphy. “With all that’s happening right now, it’s no surprise that this year’s 

Institute is a sell-out.” 

 

Entitled,  Exploring Our Resources: Current Issues Impacting Oklahoma's Energy Economy, the 

Institute will cover multiple topics, including horizontal drilling and completions, subsurface 

trespass, and utility infrastructure at the well site.   
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